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IARU Konference Varna-Albena, Bulgaria 
21 – 27 September 2014 
The IARU Conference is approaching fast. Therefore I ask You to start thinking about 
possible motions, applications or papers to be introduced in the Conference right after the 
Christmas holidays. 
Will You please submit any motions, applications or papers to the Conference Secretary, 
using the attached form. Please do not forget to send me a copy, too. Deadline for papers is 
1 April 2014.  
 
IARU C5 WIKI iaruwiki.oevsv.at 
Motions, applications or papers will then immediately be included in the „C5 Wiki“. (A wiki is 
usually a web application which allows people to add, modify, or delete content in a 
collaboration with others), so that a discussion is possible ahead of the Conference. The 
Wiki improves the flow of information, so that differing positions or problems of individual 
societies can be included and considered for possible changes. 
 
The Wiki ( iaruwiki.oevsv.at )is administered by Coen Vermaire, PA5KM  
(Mail: coenv@zeelandnet.nl ). The advance discussion is limited to the  VHF managers and 
persons authorized by them. VHF managers must send a mail to Coen and nominate any 
persons they authorize to be granted access. 
 
23cm Band 
Will You please report any changes in the 23cm Band, if the authorities have changed any 
licencing requirements, or if there are any plans to change the limits of the frequency 
allocation, particularly with respect to the Gallileo satellite system, which is not yet 
operational.  
Please send the information to Murray Niman per e-Mail: murray.niman@btopenworld.com 
 
2014 
I am looking forward to co-operating with You in 2014, and to a successful Conference at 
Varna. 
 

 


